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Tel: 01254 231553 

Email: adminoss@oswaldtwistle.org 

Web: www.oswaldtwistle.org 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

With just a matter of days to go before we break for half term we would like to 

share with you some of the exciting activities that have taken place this half 

term at Oswaldtwistle School.  
 

Oswaldtwistle Newsletter. 

DECEMBER 2022 

Getting into the Christmas spirit at Harwes Farm 
Both our Monday and Wednesday 

groups have been getting into the 

Christmas spirit, making tree 

decorations from wooden discs that 

they had sewn and decorated and 

creating wreaths whilst listening to 

some Christmas tunes, drinking hot 

chocolate and sampling some 

delicious treats cooked on the open 

fire.  

The boys also made a den and 

were pleasantly surprised to find 

out their hard work kept them very 

warm on a cold December day.  
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Thank you to the Lancashire Police and Crime Commissioner @A_J_Snowden for visiting our 
school. Pupils spoke to Mr Snowden about feeling safe at school and even beat him at pool! 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A brilliant morning at the CLA conference. 

Lots of exciting projects to raise aspirations. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Snowdon PCC Visit 

 
 

PGL Trip November 22 
In November, a few of pupils 
attended a residential trip to 

Winmarleigh Hall, Preston. This 
was a fun-packed activity-based 
couple of days aimed at pupils 

building confidence, 
communication and team work 

skills. 
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Superb work by one of our Year 10 pupils in Art! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

A brilliant lesson on drawing silhouettes  

                       using lights and shadows. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

To commemorate 

Rememberence Day and 

remember the fallen soldiers 

throughout history and all 

present conflicts, pupils at The 

Oswaldtwistle School created 

poppies from old CD/DVDs. 

These were displayed on the 

school railings on Union Road. 
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A brilliant enrichment 

afternoon at the gym. 

Our Key Stage 3 pupils went to 

the cinema to watch The 

Railway Children Return and 

Rotten Romans at 

@vuecinemas. They loved it. 

Thankyou @intofilm_edu 

 

A fantastic rewards 

Tuck Shop today. 

 

The England vs Iran game being 

shown to the pupils who have 

met the green point/attendance 

threshold. and having 

a tour. @UoMCareers 
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4Tech is a great 

opportunity for students 

to engage with vocational 

studies and have a taste 

of a trade they really 

enjoy. 

Thank you to Every Action Has 

Consequences @eahconsequences 

for delivering a hard hitting 

presentation on Adam’s story. Our 

pupils were left thinking about 

personal and group responsibility. 

  

A brilliant careers session by 

@ASFCcommunity @Heath_Groves 

@SundownSolLtd @MurrarySDA 

@AmazingAccy. Our Pupils were 

engaged and asked brilliant questions. 
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Arrangements for the Christmas break. 
School will close at 12pm on Friday 16th December and re-open Wednesday 4th 

January. 

 

We hope you have a safe and happy Christmas and New Year and we look forward to 

welcoming you all back in January. 

 

The Staff at Oswaldtwistle School. 

Santa Claus is coming to town! 

This might be something for the little 

ones in your family! 

A massive thank you to Cash for 

Kids Lancashire for the generous 

donation of a Christmas present for 

each of our children. They all 

appreciate it so much and haven’t 

stopped smiling! 

This half term for enrichment some students 

have been having golf lessons from the local 

golf proessional at Blackburn Golf Club. They 

started out with the basic mechanics of the 

golf swing, learning how to putt and then 

some friendly competiton using the indoor 

golf simulator. The students have made 

excellent progress, making shots that Tiger 

Woods would be proud of. 


